
 

Friday 17th April 

Hello Year 1!! I hope you are all enjoying the sun and have had a lovely 

Easter.  I have been very busy at school this week – we made and 

painted salt dough Easter eggs and created some beautiful spring 

pictures.  We also found a frog living in the pond in garden. No tadpoles 

yet, but we’ll keep checking! 

I am looking forward to having some time in my garden with my family 

whilst its sunny – we have planted lots and lots of vegetable seeds. The 

carrot shoots are very tiny but if you look closely you can spot them...... 

 

With love Mrs Hill 


